
Dear Joost students, 
 
our SCCA coordinators recently informed us about your visit to Ljubljana and 
we are very glad to welcome you on the day of our exhibition opening. 
 
We examined your CV's and portfolios and informed the exhibiting artists about 
your arrival. 
 
At the moment, we are very busy with the exhibiton preparations. Our selection 
of artists is pretty much final now and after this decision has been made, the 
intense work starts- planning of the exhibition space and placement of works 
demands a lot of time and involvement. We need to do a lot of writing as well, 
since we would like to publish an accompanying exhibition catalogue. 
 
The exhibition we are preparing will present the younger generation of 
artists, some of them are quite known on the slovenian alternative art scene 
some are still studens but none has really become a part of the mainstream 
(yet). Therefore, we would like to show their practice and display the 
paralell systems which co-exist opposite to the better known artists of the 
same generation. Our dialog has been successful so far. Everyone seems to be 
quite open to different ideas which are stimulated by discussions of all 
participants. 
 
On Saturday we had our first artists and curators meeting, where we introduced 
artists to eachother and had the opportunity to talk about our planning of the 
exhibition space and its arrangement. We also attached a few photos of this 
event. 
 
We will elaborate on our work progress in future emails. If you have any 
questions considering our exhibition or your stay in Ljubljana, please feel 
free to contact us. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
World of Art students 
 
Maja Alibegović/ mayaaoife@gmail.com 
Maja Antončič/ bucimaja@gmail.com 
Lenka Đorojević/ lenkadjorojevic@yahoo.com Jasna Jernejšek/ 
jasnajernejsek@gmail.com Miha Kelemina/ miha.kelemina@gmail.com Nina Skumavc/ 
nina.skumavc@gmail.com Amalija Stojsavljevic/ amalijastojsavljevic@gmail.com 
Denis Volk/ denis.v12@gmail.com 
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